From: Patrick Marfleet

Sent: 21 June 2022 13:55
To: Planning Planning
Subject: FW: Ref 2022/2255/P

Please upload to the above

Patrick Marfleet
Senior Planning Officer

The majority of Council staff are continuing to work at home through remote, secure access to our
systems. Where possible please communicate with us by telephone or email.

Subject: Ref 2022/2255

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please lake extra
carc with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password ctc. Plcase note there have been
reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Hi there,

T am a local Camden resident living near the Brunswick Centre and T am horrified by the proposed
development at Great Ormond Street. It is a conservation area and the building is totally out of keeping with
the historic nature of the area. The development is going to have a major negative impact on the area in
terms of noise, dirt, deprivation of light as well as a negative impact on local businesses which are still
struggling post pandemic.

All the best and thank you for your time,
Matilda Allison



